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OPERATIONAL RELOCATION OF AIR TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT DIVISION 

 

Kindly be informed that the Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia (CAAM) Air Traffic 

Management Division has moved its operations office from Putrajaya to Sepang, Selangor, 

effective 14th March 2022. The new address is:  

Air Traffic Management Division 

Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia (CAAM) 

Kuala Lumpur Air Traffic Control Centre (KLATCC) 

Level 1 & 2 West Wing Terminal North, Jalan CTA 3 

Kuala Lumpur International Airport 

64000 KLIA, Sepang, Selangor 

Phone Number: +603-8529 1302 

Fax Number: +603-8529 1310 

Units under the Air Traffic Management Division involved in this operational relocation 

includes: 

1. Route Air Navigation Services Charges (RANS)  

2. Aeronautical Information Services (AIS) 

3. Airspace Planning and Management (Airspace) 

4. Communication, Navigation and Surveillance (CNS) 

5. Flight Procedure Design (PANS-OPS) 

6. Training, Policy, and Procedure (Procedure) 

7. Safety Management Unit (SMU) 

8. Search and Rescue (SAR) 

9. Aviation Industry (IP) 

10. ICAO and PBN (ICAO/PBN) 

11. Standard and Audit (SAU) 

12. Project Management (Project) 

All aviation stakeholders are advised to update all mailing and contact address. CAAM looks 

forward to serving the aviation industry at the greatly improved new location. 
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